
 

  

Ka Ng 
Corporate Director, Resources 

Environment & Cultural Services 
 

Reply To: address as below                                                                                                                                 
Date: 25th May 2018 
Our Ref: MD/12099  

Direct Tel: 01707 357000 
Email: contact-WHC@welhat.gov.uk 

  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Resident / Occupier, 
 

Update - Parking proposals in Hatfield Town Centre and surrounding roads 
 
On 26th January 2018 the Council wrote to residents in the French Horn Lane area of Hatfield 
seeking their views on the parking options in and around the town centre as we continue to progress 
Hatfield regeneration plans. 
 
We are writing to residents in some roads once more as the number of replies from those particular 
roads totalled less than 20%. We are offering those residents a further opportunity to make their 
views known on what, if any, parking improvement options they may wish for their locality. We would 
like to thank those residents who have already replied to the initial consultation. There is no need for 
them to reply further. 
 
As a reminder, the Council will be installing double yellow lines (junction protection) on junctions as a 
safety measure to prevent dangerous or obstructive parking. If you feel the proposed locations need 
to be extended due to particular visibility issues, then please highlight exactly where on the enclosed 
plans, and return with the completed survey form. 
 
The Council also intend to implement a verge and footway protection order that will enable the 
enforcement team to issue parking tickets to vehicles which are parked on the pavement, verge and 
other green areas. 
In addition to the above, investigations are continuing to see if there are any suitable locations such 
as verges and other green areas, which could be converted to provide more parking space. 
Residents are also offered the opportunity of additional measures for their roads by choosing from 
the options of a resident permit parking scheme, yellow line restrictions, or to remain as they are. 
 

Please return your completed survey sheets in the envelope provided to Parking Services by Friday 
15th June. If you have any questions regarding the content of this letter, please call us on 01707 
357000 and a member of the parking team will return your call. 
 
Full details of the French Horn Lane area parking consultation (including the letter of 26th January 
2018) can be found at http://www.welhat.gov.uk/frenchhornlanearea 
 
 
Sent on behalf of 
Parking Services 
  

The Occupier 
«SAOName» 
«SAONumber» 
«PAONumber» «PAOName» «StreetName» 
Hatfield 
«Postcode» 
 

http://www.welhat.gov.uk/frenchhornlanearea


 
 

French Horn Lane Area Parking Survey 
 
Please return this form using the envelope provided to Parking Services, The Campus, 
Welwyn Garden City, AL8 6AE, by Friday 15th June 2018. 

 
Name 
 

Title -                         Forename -                                  Surname - 

 
Address 
 

 

 
Telephone 
 

 
Home -                                                         Mobile -  

 
Email 
 

 

 

Please choose from the statements below: YES NO 

Do nothing, keep things as they are   

I would like a single yellow line (prevents parking by all vehicles)   

I would like a resident permit parking scheme (restricted to residents and their 
visitors only) 

  

Preferred operating days (Please circle one preferred choice) 
 
                                 Monday to Friday                                            Monday to Saturday  
 

Preferred operating times (Please circle one preferred choice) 
 
              9am-11am                                9am-5pm                                   8am-6pm    
        

Please enter any comments or suggestions. 

 


